
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 The month of march now takes its bow, 

 With lessons learned and furrowed brows. 

 The chalkboard fades, the pages rest, 

 

 as we have given it our best. 

 

 the echoes of the classroom sigh, 

 as laughter lingers, waving by. 

 the bell that rang with morning light, 

 now tolls farewell—its last goodnight. 

 

 projects finished, tests are done, 

 moments filled with work and fun. 

 a chapter closed, yet not the end, 

 for april waits, our next new friend. 

 

 so here we stand with hearts so light, 

 march fades into the coming night. 

 with memories bright and knowledge deep, 

 until next month, these days we keep 
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Dear Parents, 

 

    As we conclude this important month, we reflect 

on the hard work, dedication, and achievements of our students. 

They have successfully completed their annual exams, received 

their results, and stepped forward into a new grade, marking 

another milestone in their academic journey. 

 

With new books in hand and fresh uniforms, they embark on 

another year of learning and growth. Your unwavering support and 

encouragement have been instrumental in their progress, and we 

appreciate your partnership in shaping their future. 

 

As we move ahead, let’s continue to inspire and guide them, 

fostering a love for learning and resilience in every challenge they 

face. 
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 A comprehensive 
career counselling 
session was 
conducted for Grade 
11 students and their 
parents by Ms. Shruti 
Dahiya, an esteemed 
Career Counsellor on 
16 March 2025. The session aimed to provide valuable insights 
into academic and career planning, helping students make 
informed decisions about their future. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Dahiya emphasized the 
importance of early career 
exploration, guiding students to 
start thinking about their 
aspirations and available 
opportunities. She provided 
detailed subject selection 
guidance, ensuring students 
align their academic choices 
with their career goals. 
Additionally, she helped them in 
identifying their strengths and 
interests, enabling them to 
make confident and well-
informed decisions. 
 

Career Counselling Session for Grade 11 Students and Parents 
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The session also covered 

university and career path 

insights, offering clarity on 

different educational routes, 

entrance exams, and global 

opportunities. Ms. Dahiya 

highlighted the significance of 

skill development, 

encouraging students to 

cultivate essential 

competencies beyond 

academics. Furthermore, she 

discussed networking 

opportunities, stressing the 

value of mentorship, 

internships, and professional 

connections in career growth 

Recognizing the stress that 

students often face, Ms. 

Dahiya shared strategies for 

reducing pressure, promoting 

a balanced approach to 

academics and career 

planning. The interactive 

session allowed students and 

parents to ask questions, 

ensuring a deeper 

understanding of their 

options. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The session was highly 

informative and well-received, 

equipping students with the 

knowledge and confidence to 

make thoughtful career 

choices. Parents also 

appreciated the insights, as 

they play a crucial role in 

guiding their children. The 

school looks forward to 

organizing more such sessions 

to support students in their 

academic and professional 

journeys. 

 



 

 

On the occasion of International Women’s Day, Professor’s Global School 
collaborated with SEBI (Securities and Exchange Board of India) to 
organize a special webinar for teachers on March 8, 2025. The session 
aimed to empower women by equipping them with essential knowledge 
about financial independence and effective money-saving strategies for 
the future. 

 
Objective of the Workshop: 
The primary focus of the workshop was to educate and guide women, 
particularly teachers, on: 
- The importance of financial independence. 
- Smart saving and investment strategies. 
- Managing personal finances for a secure future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Key Speaker:   
The session featured Ms. Himani Lath, a SEBI Smart Trainer, who 
provided expert guidance on financial planning, investment options, and 
strategies for achieving economic security. 
 
Workshop Highlights:   
The session began with an inspiring address by Ms. Himani Lath, in which 
she emphasized how financial independence contributes to overall 
empowerment. She conducted an interactive session, teaching attendees 
about various investment options such as mutual funds, fixed deposits, 

Women’s Day Special Workshop: “Financial Independence for women”  



 

and retirement plans. Additionally, she shared practical tips on 
budgeting, saving, and risk management. 
Teachers actively participated in discussions, posing insightful questions 
about investment planning and financial security. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Conclusion:  
The webinar successfully imparted valuable financial knowledge to 
teachers, helping them take significant steps toward achieving financial 
independence. The initiative was well-received, encouraging educators to 
be more proactive in planning for their financial futures. The event was 
conducted virtually via Zoom, with participants required to register 
through a provided link. This session marked an important step toward 
raising financial awareness, ensuring that women, especially educators, 
are well-prepared for a secure and independent future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 
Date: 31st March 2025-26 
Day : Monday 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Highlights: 
 
Teacher Introductions: Dedicated teachers were introduced, highlighting their 
commitment to student success. 
 
Timetable Overview  
 A balanced schedule covering academics, physical activities, and relaxation was 
presented. 
 
Textbooks & Study Materials:  
Parents and students were informed about the required resources. 
 
 Month-wise Planner: 
 Key topics and assignments were outlined to help students stay on track. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Orientation Day at 

Professor's Global School was 

a well-organized event aimed 

at familiarizing parents and 

students with the school's 

academic structure, resources, 

and expectations. 

 

Orientation Day 
 



 

Academic Calendar:  
Important dates, including holidays and parent-teacher meetings, were shared. 
 
School House System : 
Information about fostering teamwork and student engagement was provided. 
 
 Remedial Classes: 
Support sessions for students needing extra help were discussed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Code of Conduct: 
Expectations for behaviour and discipline were emphasized. 
 
Extracurricular Activities: 
Sports, cultural programs, and field trips were introduced to  
enhance learning. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

Conclusion: 
The event successfully provided essential information, fostering a strong school-
family partnership for a productive academic year ahead. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: March 29, 2025   
Venue: Professor's Global School   
Organized by: [S.Chand Publications]   
 
On March 29, 2025, a workshop was conducted at 
 Professor's Global School by a renowned publisher to  
provide valuable insights into the latest editions of  
English, Mathematics, and Science books.  
The session was attended by teachers from various departments who actively 
participated in the discussion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The workshop aimed to familiarize educators with the updated curriculum, new 
teaching methodologies, and the enhanced content of the textbooks. The 
publisher’s representatives elaborated on the key features of the books, including: 
 
- The alignment of content with the latest educational standards. 
- Interactive and engaging activities included in the books to enhance student  
    learning. 

Academic Workshop 



 

- Supplementary resources and digital tools available for better teaching    
   outcomes. 
 
Teachers had the opportunity to clarify their doubts and provide feedback 
regarding the books. The discussion emphasized how these updated materials 
would benefit students by making learning more engaging and conceptually 
strong. 
 
Overall, the workshop was highly informative and beneficial for teachers, 
equipping them with the necessary knowledge to effectively utilize the new 
textbooks in their classrooms. Such initiatives contribute significantly to improving 
the quality of education and keeping educators updated with the latest trends in 
teaching and learning. 
 
 

Let’s bid farewell to the year gone by, 
A journey of hard work, reaching high. 

With lessons learned and goals achieved, 
In every challenge, we believed. 

 
Results and efforts tell our tale, 
Of dreams pursued without fail. 
Now a new year stands in sight, 

Filled with hope, so bold and bright. 
 

Welcome, 2025-26, with promise anew, 
A canvas wide for dreams to pursue. 

With hearts inspired, we rise once more, 
To learn, to grow, to strive and soar! 

 
 

Regards 
Tanya Gupta 

Principal 
 

Kuldeep Singh 

Editor 


